
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Southwest Region Office 

PO Box 47775, Olympia, WA 98504-7775 • 360-407-6300 

May 17, 2022 

Terry Schulte 
NuStar Energy, LP 
4801 Laguna Boulevard Suite 105, Box 356 
Elk Grove, CA 95758-7037 

RE: Noncompliance Notification for State Waste Discharge Permit No. ST 6255, NuStar Terminals 
Operations Partnership, LO 

Dear Terry Schulte: 

Our office has not received your 4th Quarter 2021, Discharge Monitoring Report (DMR). If you have 
already submitted your DMR, you do not need to respond to this letter. If you have not submitted your 
DMR, please do so as soon as possible. 

Reports which do not comply with permit limits and/or monitoring requirements are treated as a 
violation.  

Compliance Assurance is the goal of the Clean Water Act’s self-monitoring program. The DMR is the 
principle tool used to enforce the self-monitoring program. Be aware of the importance Ecology places 
on complete and accurate DMRs and the legal implications they have for your facility. Noncompliance 
with the limits, monitoring requirements, terms, and/or conditions established in your permit may 
result in formal enforcement action by Ecology. 

If this letter is incorrect, you have any questions about your permit, or need technical assistance with 
your facility or for completing your monitoring reports, please contact me at 
jacek.anuszewski@ecy.wa.gov or by phone at (360) 628-3657 (cell). 

Sincerely,  

Jacek Anuszewski 
Permit Manager 
Water Quality Program, Industrial Unit 
Southwest Regional Office 

JA:JC(6255) 

cc: Permit Compliance File 

https://www.epa.gov/laws-regulations/summary-clean-water-act

